
 

 

 

 

 

 

• Students are required to wear their ID on the field trip.  If your 
child needs a new ID, a replacement can be purchased in the 
office for $8.  Please do not wait until the day of the field trip to 
purchase the ID.  
 

• NO bookbags on that day.  
 

• Students must arrive promptly to school by 8:00 am.  We will 
leave as close to 8:30 am as possible.  
 

• Students MUST wear their class t-shirt (will be distributed this 
week), shorts or pants, and comfortable sneakers. Closed toed 
shoes are required (NO Crocs or Sandals). Hats are 
recommended! Apply bug spray and sunscreen at home.  
 

• Students MUST bring lunch from home. Please place lunch in a 
Ziploc with your child’s name. If your child receives school lunch 
on Fridays, he/she will be provided with lunch from the school. 
 

• Bring a water bottle or 2!!! 
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